
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

February 20, 2018 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Steve Greene 

and Mark Fleming were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the February 12, 2018 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Shannon Meier, Ambulance Director, provided the monthly report for January with 28 responses for the month. 

He discussed equipment.  

 

Donald Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed the part-time officer position. Don said he is applying for a grant to upgrade 

the dispatch equipment. 

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed road maintenance. The Commissioners discussed road concerns.  

Joel reported that 37 miles of dirt road has been built up in the past year. 

 

Anna Porter, County Appraiser, reviewed preliminary values for change of value notices that will be sent out 

soon.   

 

Mark Fleming moved and Steve Greene seconded to approve abatement numbers 2324 and 2325. Motion 

passed.  

 

Darrell Miller, County Attorney, discussed the County’s burn ban and other legal matters.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:50 a.m.  

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Mark Fleming, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


